West Lynn Primary School
Newsletter — 19th July 2019

Head Teacher’s Award for the term!

Academic Behaviour _
Ella & Jasper Harry from Reception

Lily-Mai & Diya Kobi from Class 1
Amelia & Frankie Jacob M from Class 2
Junior & Mia Ruby from Class 3
Keelie & Alexia Warren from Class 4
Ben & Lexi Leon from Class 5
Well done to you all!

Last week found us saying goodbye to an old Friend of West Lynn

Primary School. For years now he has been coming in for our assemblies, helping us
with our Christingles and teaching the

children Cycling Proficiency! You will be missed!

A message from the Chair of Governors for Year 6:

For their performance last week, Year 6 took a very funny look at school. T loved the
contrast between the attitude of Reception and Year 6 and how teachers break the
rules! The clever twist at the end using hair gel and make up made the audience laugh.
The show was about attitude and I must say during my visits into school, I've only

experienced a positive attitude and never a poor attitude and I'm sure this will continue
throughout their lives.

I wish Year 6 the very best for the future and I hope they enjoy this new adventure of
moving up to High School.

Tel: 01553 772330 Email: office@westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk
Governors of the school can be contacted on:

chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk
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Best Attainment Award to Olivia

Best Sportsman Award—Lennon
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| Best progress—Megan!

GOODBYE TO THE
CLASS OF 2019.
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SEA LIFE CENTRE
TRIP

Reception Class and
Class 5




As always, it has come to that point in the newsletter
where we need to say a HUGE thank you to everyone who
has helped out.

To the Friends of West Lynn Primary School - What would
we do without you? You are amazing people who give your
time so freely & help without thought of praise or reward.
You bring enrichment to the children's lives and for that
we will be forever grateful.

To "Heather's Army" and you know who you are; the people
who make educational trips, cycling, sports events and
numerous other things happen. You are amazing and West
Lynn Primary School would be a much poorer school for not
having you in it!
To Bridget Jones & co. You mad women , ¥

ou have already signed up for another year. The children
ove your assemblies and we always enjoy your visits! T
look forward to hearing about what you have come up with
for next year.

To all the visitors who bring such enjoyment and
enrichment to the school. Thank you so much.

Can we as a staff also thank you all for such wonderful
gifts and cards. We really do treasure your words and
gifts of thanks. Please know that we love the time that we
spend with your children.



Over the summer we will be saying
goodbye to
Miss Evans forever

And saying hello to Mrs. Lopez!
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We all hope you MYt
have a wonderfully special day.

Congratulations to Class two who completed their
S’rei on it Road safety Awareness course this
week.

Thank you to Mrs. Cousins, Mrs. Adams, Mrs.
Scott and Miss Watkins who boiled along with the
children to make sure they know how to be safe
when crossing the road!

Uniform collection on 3rd September for all those
who put in orders.
Have a wonderful summer holiday and be safe.
Good luck to all the Year 6s at their High Schools!
We will see everyone else on 4th September.
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Please check out our website and facebook page for lots of
ideas for things to do over the summer holidays!

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk




